The British Women’s Muslim Organisation  

THE LETTERS OF DR UMAR AZAM:  LETTER NO. L1849
To:  British Women’s Muslim Organisation   

Dated: November 2001

Assalamu Alaikum, 

Please look at y Islamic website: http:/www.dr-umar-azam.com

And send your remarks about it to the address at the top of this letter. I will wait for your letters. Please write as much as you can and, please also tell people you know about this ‘important source of ‘valuable’ and ‘free’ Islamic literature. (This is how people have described the website so far).   
Regards 

Dr Umar Azam 

